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École Varennes  

Family Centre  

Newsletter 

June Events: 

We will be closed for the first week of June. Laura and I are attending a week long Facilitor Training in 

Positive Discipline  that we will be able to offer to families next year. 

Stay N Play-join us for activities, crafts, songs, stories and more! Snack is always served.   

Reading Rainbow – we explore one number each week with activities, crafts and games.   

Giggling Ivories-Stacey will be back to share some instruments and songs with us.  Bring your dancing 

shoes! Stacey will start at 930am so please be here before that time if you would like to join in! 

FIELD TRIP ALERT! 

To change things up this year, we will have our 

field trip at St Vital Park on June 2oth. We 

will order pizza and have some activities to do 

as well.  The Centre can provide bus tickets, 

free of charge, if you need, just let us know! 

We will meet at the playground area at 10am 

and you are welcome to stay as long as you 

wish. Laura and I will head back at 2pm.  If the 

weather isn`t great, we will just stay at the 

centre. 

If you need further info or have any questions, please contact 

Shawna Crane, Family Centre Coordinator at 

shawna.crane@lrsd.net or call 204-253-1375.  

Our Family Centre is supported by Louis Riel School Division, and 

the St. Vital Parent Child Coalition.  

Laura and I would like to wish you all a safe and 

fun summer break.  We look forward to seeing 

you all in September! 


